
For more information, please contact:
Josh Fisher at (702) 968-8127 or Joshua.Fisher@scouting.org

A Scouting for Food volunteer will reach out
to confirm your unit’s Smith’s store assignment. 

Register your Unit Online to man a local Smith’s storefront at:

http://lvacbsa.org/scouting-for-food/

This years collection will only take place
in front of Smith’s Food & Drug Stores.

There will be no neighborhood collections.

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 1, 2025
8:00AM - 4:00PM


